
ROAD WORK 

Scheduled to begin the week of September 27th  
weather permitting 

or the following week if not permitting 
 

The front entrance into the community will be under construction to repair the 

roadway. While the repair is made, please use the back way out of the 

community. Exit from either Lowery Oak Trail or Cross Ridge Circle to Lowery 

Road. From Lowery Road either Cooks Lane or Williams Road can be taken to get 

on to Randol Mill Road. 

 

Thank you, for using the back entrance while the road is being repaired.  

 

 


